
 

 

 

Napaam, Tezpur: 784028, Assam 

 

This is for the information of all interested learners who wish to avail accommodation 

facility in Tezpur University campus, for appearing the Spring Semester End Examination 

to be held from June 9-13th, 2018, are required to provide a confirmation mail mentioning 

name and enrollment number to the following email address— codl@tezu.ernet.in 
latest by 26th May, 2018 for the same. 

Learners may note that accommodation shall be made available on paid basis and subject 
to availability. 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Director 

CODL, Tezpur University 
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